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MCS WEEKLY UPDATE 
WEEK ENDING 10/04/2019 

 

Each week I write an email to the faculty, staff and Board of Education to update them on the events of the last week and 
to keep them “in the loop” on important issues that impact MCS.  In order to foster even greater communication and 
transparency for the great work that is done at MCS, I will be sending a weekly update out to the larger Milford 
community to keep you “in the loop” as well. Here is my update for the week ending 10/04/2019: 

 

ALUMNI-HOME COMING WEEKEND 

What a great weekend we had last week.   

Home Coming Dance:  Friday kicked off with the Home Coming Dance for the middle and high school 
students.  Lots of fun was had by the students, and thanks to Mrs. Van Essendelft and the staff for all of 
the work that they did to make this event a success for our students.  Pictures are included 

Alumni Banquet:  Saturday evening was the Alumni Banquet which was attended by well over 50 
people.  The event included a meal, music, and alumni were given a tour of MCS. 
 
5K Run & Walk, and Pancake Breakfast:  Sunday started bright and early with a pancake breakfast 
held in coordination with the 1st Annual 5K Run & Walk.  Approximately 40 people 
participated.  Thanks to Mr. Sclafani and Ms. Esford for coordinating the Run & Walk which we hope 
becomes an annual event. Pictures are included. 

6-12 PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES - 10/10/2019 

This year we will be holding parent-teacher conferences on October 10th from 4-7 PM for students in grades 6-
12.  This change was made to provide parents an opportunity immediately following the end of the mid-term 
marking period to discuss any concerns with teachers.  If you would like to schedule a conference, please 
contact Mrs. Dubreuil at 286-7910. 

Have a great weekend! 

Mark 

 



2019 HOME COMING DANCE 
On Friday, September 27, 2019, MCS held its 2019 Home Coming Dance which was attended by nearly 75 
students.  Robert Wooley was crowned King, and Cheyanne Wellman was crowned Queen.  Thanks to Mrs. 
Van Essendelft and the rest of the staff who worked to bring back Home Coming for the students. 



1ST ANNUAL 5K RUN & WALK 
Sunday started bright and early with a pancake breakfast held in coordination with the 1st Annual 5K Run & 
Walk.  Approximately 40 people participated.  Thanks to Mr. Sclafani and Ms. Esford for coordinating the 
Run & Walk which we hope becomes an annual event.   


